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HISTORY OF PRIOR SUCCESS AND COMMUNITY OUTREACH
Huntel Cablevision Inc., together with its parent company, American Broadband have a successful history of using grant funding to bring broadband to rural communities.
1. In 2016, American Broadband, in partnership with Hamilton Telecommunications, Three Rivers Telecommunications, Northeast Nebraska Telephone, Nebraska Central Telephone, and Consolidated Communications, applied for a $102,000 grant through the Nebraska Public Service Commission and funded through Nebraska’s Universal Service Fund.  The scope of the grant was to increase broadband adoption in identified demographics that traditionally had low adoption rates.  ABB was awarded $17,000, in grant funds to cover the costs of training and ten Chromebooks to deliver the training to our tribal communities in Winnebago, Macy, and Walthill.  The scope of the training was on an introduction to broadband for both seniors and low income.  American Broadband delivered five training sessions to approximately 40 individuals in Winnebago, Macy, and Walthill, beginning in February 2017 and completed training in April 2017.  Those individuals who attended the training sessions were then eligible to win one of the ten Chromebooks used, which were awarded by American Broadband in May 2017.

1. From 2012 through 2017, American Broadband hosted quarterly “mobile offices” in Winnebago, Macy, and Walthill to promote the Tribal Lifeline program and allow for onsite annual recertifications.  In addition, we worked with individuals to get reconnected with services through our Second Chance program.

1. In 2020, American Broadband took the FCC’s “Keep America Connected” pledge and provided a low cost, 25Mbps internet package for $15.99/month for 60 days.  This package was extended through the end of July 2020 to accommodate students that needed access for summer classes as well.

